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EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
JACK L. MOORE September 30, 1965

149 W STREET, N.W.
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20001

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry
L12 East 47th Street
Chicago, Illinois 60653

Dear Dr. Berry:

This is my follow-up letter that I wrote of on
September 23. I trust that by now you have had a
chance to browse through our constitution. Have you
come up with any new suggestions?

Since our organization is composed of students,
interns, and residents, the executive committee is
interested in establishing a chapter in Chicago. We
would like to have a host chapter for next years
convention. We feel that with members in a city where
the convention will be held we may be able to plan a
meeting of high caliber.

I would like for you to contact some of the
interns, residents and students in the Chicago area
and interest them in our organization. I will send you
some material which may help. I am sure that Albert
Clements, and Charles West of Cook County Hospital
would be interested.

Well sir, all for now. I realize that I have
asked for a lot of help. Should you need any further
assistance from me I will be only too glad to aid you.

Sincerely yours,

Gk P

ack L. Moore,¥/
Executive Secretary, SNMA

P.S. Enjoyed reading about you and the NMA in the
Medical World News. Our views are almost like yours.
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